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We need to restore election integrity by requiring registered voters to show up in 

person, with ID on the day of election (to vote). Mail in voting does not provide 

protection from illegals &/or dead people from voting. Seems coincidental that we 

have not had a Republican Governor in almost 40 years & it started when mail in 

voting began in Oregon  


